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Dear Sebastopol City Council,
    My goodness…The Senior Center? Elders, grand parents are precious and of great value to any community in any
culture. The keepers of the wisdom. Continuing to fund the senior center is a matter of respect,  a sense of security
and dignity to the whole community who will at some time become seniors themselves.
     Kind Regards,
                     Sharon Sadler,




